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September 21, 2019

To the FACAA Educational Foundation Chair,

| would like to thank the Education Foundation for providing funding to support my attendance of the
National Association of County Agricultural Agents 2019 National Convention in Fort Wayne, Indiana.
With the financial assistance, | was able to present four abstract presentations, four posters, and receive
three national communication awards.

| also had the opportunity to learn from fellow agents through visiting their posters and abstract
presentations as well as spending informal time with agents from other states during coordinated meals.
It was an excellent opportunity for fellowship, continuing education, and collaboration,

This trip would not have been possible without the assistance of the Education Foundation and | am
forever grateful for this opportunity and your service to the Florida Agriculture Agents.

Kind regards,

Jane Cant



